APPENDIX D

SECTION 3. HEALTH CARE BED RECOMMENDATIONS - REPORT TO LEGISLATIVE
MANAGEMENT. During the 2011-12 interim, the state health council shall review current health care
bed recommendations and determine if changes should be made to better serve the population of North
Dakota. The state health council shall report its findings to the legislative management by July 1, 2012.



